
 

 

ANTIQUE FARM EQUIPMENT SHELTER 

Horse-drawn plows and rakes from the 1800’s were donated to the Job Lane Farm Museum by Nathan 

Kimball.  The equipment was in excellent condition and needed to be protected from the weather.  

Approval was obtained from the Historic Preservation Commission to construct a shelter for our fine 

display of equipment used in the era of the Job Lane farm hundreds of years ago. 


